WELCOME TO UPPER LEACOCK TOWNSHIP!!
You may find the enclosed information helpful as you become familiar with Upper Leacock Township.

There are a number of sources of information about our community.  Upper Leacock Township publishes a newsletter which is sent to all residents twice a year. The Penny Saver, a local newspaper printed by Brookshire Publications, should be mailed to you free of charge.  Lancaster Newspapers publishes two papers: the Sunday News and the Intelligencer Journal Lancaster New Era. 

All of the meetings of the Township Supervisors and the various boards are open to the public.  Please feel free to attend and learn about how your municipal government operates.

The Lions Club publishes annually a Community Directory of local information which includes a Township map.  

Water and/or sewer bills are mailed to property owners quarterly.  Spring taxes (county and municipal) are collected by the Lancaster County Treasurer(s Office (299-8222) and the fall taxes (school) are collected by the Conestoga Valley School District (397-2421). 

The Township Office is open from 8 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  The office staff is available if you need additional information about any Township services and can be reached by calling 656-9755.

Sincerely,

Michael H Morris
Township Manager
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